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Meet our new Director for Children and Youth

Ashley is a Cuban American from Miami, FL
who has spent the last thirteen years working
in youth and family programs. She received
her BA in English at North Carolina Central
University, a Historically Black College.
Between classes, Ashley worked as a coordi-
nator for a youth program and taught team
building and recreation, STEM, and art for
children of all ages. At twenty-three, Ashley
moved to San Francisco and worked at the
Chinatown YMCA as PE Teacher, Camp Direc-
tor and a leader in an after school program
for children of special needs. While in San
Francisco, Ashley earned her Master's Degree
in Fine Arts for Motion Pictures and Television
which enabled her to write, direct and
produce eleven short films. Three years later, Ashley moved to Los Angeles and
began working with cancer families at the St. Baldrick's Foundation. She has
spent the last four years helping families share their child's story to raise mon-
ey for research grants. Ashley is currently in her second year of seminary at
Claremont School of Theology, studying for her Master's in Divinity. She hopes
to bring her passion for youth programming and her love for Christ and the
Bible to Calvary. She is excited about getting involved with Sunday School clas-
ses and working towards building and developing the youth program.

Ashley is an avid planner and has about three different productivity note
books she uses every day. She loves to read and particularly enjoys non-fiction.
When she's not working or going to school, Ashley enjoys spending time with
her fiance, Jen. They spend a lot of time together visiting art museums, trying
new recipes and going on hikes with Jen's adorable dog, Billie.




